
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Compliance Message 
 
As you know, San Luis Obispo Caregivers is a referral agency created to provide 
job opportunities for local independent caregivers. We help you find jobs, so you 
can simply care for your client.  
  
The Problem!  In 2020, California introduced new requirements for Independent 
contractors, which can be confusing to understand but are important for you and 
San Luis Obispo Caregivers, A Referral Agency.  Independent Caregivers are by 
definition a business and we need to be able to prove that you are complaint with 
the new regulations. 
 
The Solution! To show you are an independent contractor…you need to prove 
you are a business.  Here are two options.  

1. The clearest way to show that you are a business is to get your own 
business license.  This typically costs around $200. Create a company 
name for your business and register with your city or county.  

2. Some caregivers have chosen to sign up for an Employer Identification 
Number (EIN) with the IRS.  This is a free process that takes a few 
minutes online; https://sa.www4.irs.gov/modiein/individual/index.jsp  

 
Once you complete either step 1 or step 2, just provide us with a copy of the 
license or the EIN. Also, we have updated the Caregiver Agreement with the new 
2020 requirements to make sure we remain in compliance as well. We will be 
sending the new agreements on Adobe Sign so you can sign it online.    
I appreciate your partnership with my company and I look forward to your 
continued success.  
 
 
All the Best,  
 

 

David Wood 

Owner 

https://sa.www4.irs.gov/modiein/individual/index.jsp


 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


